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This notice is to provide an update to customer notification NFC-1578694358.  

The National Finance Center (NFC) continues to test and perform analysis on the 

system calculation of the Federal tax withholding for Pay Period 26. Our development 

staff is also performing critical analysis to determine the appropriate corrective action on 

the affected records. We want our customers to know we are giving our utmost attention 

to resolving this issue. Updates will be forthcoming as additional information becomes 

available and the corrective action is finalized.   

No action is required by our customers. 

Federal employees with questions concerning this notification should contact their 

Servicing Personnel Office. Authorized Agency representatives with questions 

concerning this notification should contact the NCC at 1-855-NFC-4GOV (1-855-632-

4468) or via ServiceNow at https://nfcerp.service-now.com/ess. 

https://nfc.usda.gov/ClientServices/HR_Payroll/Customer_Notifications/2020/General/011020-FED_TAX.pdf
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDAxMTAuMTUzMzk1MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL25mY2VycC5zZXJ2aWNlLW5vdy5jb20vZXNzIn0.eEgakPH33ZL8y1oLpArrg20nD_aCjI6INnFI3wpJ4pA%2Fbr%2F73885540962-l&data=02%7C01%7C%7Caf811252309f47ff796308d796230626%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C1%7C637142949484652866&sdata=v6xwlJfjAnb8obiFTNmCt2pw5nNtj9y4IRWkzVQGWaI%3D&reserved=0

